
Project: BUILDING RESILIENT COMMUNITIES

Activity: Christmas Party for Kids and Parents

Location: Baikingon CDO

Date: December 28, 2023

Time: 9:00 am-12:00 pm

The Baikingon Resilient Communities Association in partnership with PIKIFI held a Christmas

party together with their kids PIKIFI facilitated the event which started at 9:30 am with a

praise of God led by the PIKIFI Community Youth Volunteers.



The PIKIFI Community Youth Volunteers shared to the children a bible verse “Jeremiah 3:16”

and the children responded to it actively as well. After the sharing of the bible verse, the group

conducted Parlor games with the children and gave prizes such as Chocolates and biscuits.



On the other hand, Ms. Jasmine and Ms. Juvy oriented the parents with the importance of

reading and how they can help their children comprehend. Ms. Jasmine taught them the basic

sound and proper pronunciation and lastly, the diphthong sounds.



After the short activity with the children comes the Sal0-salo Celebration. Even though the food

brought by the beneficiaries and PIKIFI are not that much, everyone was able to eat and they

were happy about the fellowship.



After the Salo-Salo, the children gladly received their school supplies.
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